
5th Avenue, 59th Street to 34th Street 
Safety Improvements

What’s Happening Here?
Expand Pedestrian Space Add Protected Bike Lane

Shorten Crossing Distances Add New Loading Areas

NYC DOT will implement pedestrian and bicycle improvements on 5th Avenue 
between 59th Street and 34th Street:

•	 Install painted sidewalk extension along the east curb
•	 Install protected bike lane along the east curb
•	 Install painted pedestrian islands at key intersections
•	 Add drop-off/pick up lane between the bike and travel lane

Implementation begins September 2021
 Existing Conditions: 

 Proposed Design: 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


